
From: Taylor, Richele
To: tcaine@scbar.org <tcaine@scbar.org>

Date: 8/25/2016 1:43:52 PM
Subject: Information update

Tara,
 
I have updated my AIS information for the Bar and attorney records, but I remember last time I did this I needed to 
update the Bar Section separately? I am part of the Employment Law Section I believe – I have to get my records from 
my prior employer on what was paid for and checked.  My bar number is 70493. Assuming I am in there, I need to 
update my email from Richele.taylor@llr.sc.gov to my NEW email of RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov.
 
Thank you,
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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